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AUGUST UPDATE 

 
New City Manager Welcome Reception 
The McKinney Chamber of Commerce is proud to host a welcome reception for the new city manager for 
the City of McKinney, Paul Grimes. The meet-and-greet is open to the public and will take place Tuesday, 
August 30th, at Gather in downtown McKinney.  
 
Leadership McKinney Retreat 
Leadership McKinney Class of 2017 completed their opening retreat at Lake Fork Lodge in Alba,Texas. 
These new class members will eventually join the elite alumni network, now over 500 strong, with a 
renewed sense of community responsibility. During the upcoming months, they will immerse themselves in 
McKinney as they have never done before and experience a challenging educational experience designed 
to equip them for a future that is constantly changing. 
 
9/11 Remembrance Ceremony 
Leadership McKinney, in partnership with the City of McKinney Public Safety, Collin County Sheriff's Office 
and KLAK-FM 97.5, present "September 11: A Day of Remembrance." This event is community-wide event 
that is open to the public. It is a way to thank our McKinney’s first responders and to remember the events 
of September 11th. The Public Ceremony will be held on Sept. 11 at 6:30 p.m. at the McKinney Boyd High 
school. 
 
McKinney Chamber Board Nominations 
The Chamber is currently accepting nominations for potential Boar Members. The candidates must be a 
member in good standing and have a vision and passion for the organization and the community. The 
nomination committee appointed by the Board of Directors will meet to review the nominations and present 
a slate of candidates to the Board of Directors at their September meeting.   
 
New Website 
The McKinney Chamber is in the process of redesigning its website. As part of a change with its member 
management system, the Chamber is working to enhance, refresh and create a user-friendly website for 
the community and its members. The new website is slated to be unveiled in September.  
 
Membership  
The McKinney Chamber added 25 new members to the organization in July, making the total of new 
members this year 144. 


